
What’s 
happening in

The Gauls have been spending plenty of time 
in the pool, with Training on Monday and 
Wednesday nights.

The club is growing slowly but steadily, with 
just over 30 members. We were excited to 
welcome Future 2023 UWR World Champion 
to the club in June. Congratulations to 
Ricardo and Julie on the birth of Amaya. 

Brisbane

With a couple of state in Lockdown the  UWRA hosted  a Quiz night on 24 Sept. 
Thanks to the organisers and attendees for a memorable night.

The UWRA committee has been preparing for the 2023 World Championships which 
will be held in Montreal, Canada. UWRA has received several responses to our Call 
for Proposals for National team Coaches, Managers and Selectors.

The Committee will be reviewing the proposals prior to the AGM.

FInally we have been working on a strategic plan for 2022, and preparing for the 
AGM.

The UWRA is holding its AGM at 10AM AEDT, 7 November 2021. Please 
check the facebook event for details.

We are seeking nominations for Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Social 
media/marketing Manager, IT Office and Chief referee.

The National Team Coaches, Managers and Selectors will be announced at 
the AGM.

Please contact your club delegate or secretary@uwra.org.au and 
chairman@uwra.org.au if you have anything to add to the agenda.

Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA@uwraustraliaunderwaterrugbyaustralia

Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting here
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